BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council L
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary ~LS O g
FROM: William H. Cole, President and CE
DATE: June 4, 2015

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 15-0539
Supplementary General Fund Operating Appropriation - Miscellaneous General
Expenses - $20,000,000

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has reviewed Council Bill 15-0539 for the
purpose of providing a Supplementary General Fund Operating Appropriation in the amount of
$20,000,000 to Miscellaneous General Expenses — Service 122, to provide funding to the
response to the events of the civil unrest, which included heightened police presence, fire
suppression, waste removal and clean up, sheltering, extended hours of operation at City
facilities, and mutual aid from other government agencies; and providing for a special effective
date.

The proceeds of this appropriation will allow the city to meet specific and necessary obligations
due to the events of the civil unrest, while seeking reimbursement.

It is respectfully requested that the Baltimore City Council give Bill No. 15-0539 favorable

consideration.
ce: Colin Tarbert
Angela Gibson
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